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September 23, 2011 
 
 
Daniel O’Donnell 
City Planner 
Marvin Braude San Fernando Valley Constituent Service Center 
6262 Van Nuys Boulevard 
Van Nuys, CA 91401 
 
REGARDING: Hidden Creeks CPC-2005-6656-AD-GPA-ZC-CU-DA-ZAD   
   ENV-2005-6657-EIR 
 
Dear Mr. O'Donnell, 
 
The Porter Ranch Neighborhood Council was made aware of the Hidden Creeks Estates project 
several years ago and we provided a letter of support to the Department of City Planning in 2008.   
 
We supported the project after the developer actively worked with us to solicit our comments, 
concerns and suggestions, and following presentations and meetings, touring the proposed site, 
studying detailed plans, and having many discussions with Porter Ranch stakeholders. 
 
A few years have since passed, and we recently reviewed Hidden Creeks' plans again to make 
certain we could still support it.  After careful thought and review, our position remains 
unchanged -- we continue to believe the project will bring immense value for the equestrian 
community, local businesses and the overall economy.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mel Mitchell 
President 
MelMitchell@prnc.org 
Work Phone: 213-394-5043 
 


